
 2024 MHS Scholarship Fundraiser 

Mooresville’s Past  
Helping Mooresville’s Future 

 

Dear Fellow MHS Alumnus,  

      We are proud to be MHS grads and hope you are too! We are writing to ask for your help in showing pride 
and support to future Mooresville High School graduates.  

      Each year, at our Alumni Banquet, the Alumni Association sponsors a scholarship to be given to a well-
deserving MHS graduate who is the descendant of an MHS alumnus. In recent years, this scholarship has been 
valued at $1,000. We know that with rising costs, that amount will not go nearly as far as one would like. This 
year we have proposed that the Alumni Board increase that to $5,000.  

Did you realize that you are one of tens of thousands of proud MHS Alumni? We want this scholarship to 
be a direct gift from past alumni, not just funds raised by the committee. If we each contributed even a small 
amount, we could easily accomplish this goal! Please consider making a yearly tax-deductible donation to the 
Alumni Association for our Scholarship Fund. While that may sound like a lofty goal, we are confident that, 
with your help, we can make this happen! Please consider one of the following:  

1. Donate online through the Community Foundation of Morgan County. Use 
your smartphone camera to click on this QR code or visit CFMConline.org and 
under the “Funds” tab chose the “Mooresville Alumni Scholarship” fund. 
Follow the prompts to donate via credit card. You’ll receive an immediate 
email receipt for your donation.  

2. Pay by check. Make your check payable to the Community Foundation of 
Morgan County and designate “Mooresville Alumni Scholarship” in the memo 
line. Checks may be given to any Alumni Board member or mailed to the MHS 
Alumni Association at PO Box 331, Mooresville, IN 46158.  

3. Take part in our 2024 Alumni Banquet Silent Auction Fundraiser by bidding on items (must be done 
at event) or by donating items. Email alumni@mooresvilleschools.org to learn more.  

      The gratitude of our recipients is warming! We hope that you, as an MHS Alumnus, can help enrich 
someone just getting ready to start their post high school chapter of their life by donating any amount you can 
make work into your annual budget. If we all work together, we can increase this scholarship even more! If 
you have any questions please fill free to contact one of our committee members: 

Rhonda Tandy (317) 695-4111       Karen Overpeck (317) 690-2367 

Melanie Stanley (317) 946-4108      Laura Gajderowicz (317) 319-3639 

      We look forward to hearing from you as you send in your donation. We also hope to see you at our 2024 
Alumni Banquet at MHS on April 20!  

                                                                                                                        MHS Alumni Board 

mailto:alumni@mooresvilleschools.org


MHS Alumni Association 
Have a nominee for the Alumni Wall of Success? Visit 

www.MooresvilleSchools.org/Alumni to fill out a nomination.  
 

Have address/email updates for yourself or your class? Email: Alumni@MooresvilleSchools.org  
 

The MHS Alumni Association connects thousands who have been part of our 
school family. Your alumni board love your help as we: 

-Preserve alumni memories through our archives of yearbooks, school 

newspapers, photos, and more. Find our displays in MHS Heritage Hall, at 
the Education Center, and in the Academy Museum.  

-Keep alumni connected through class list databases and reunion 

information as well as our alumni website, Facebook page, and LinkedIn group.  

-Honor exemplary alumni through the Wall of Success and Alumnus of the 

Year programs. Honorees’ plaques are displayed near the MHS auditorium and 
featured on the MHS Alumni website.  

-Strengthen the future of the Pioneers through projects such as our Alumni 

Scholarship for the descendant of an MHS Alumnus. The scholarship takes into 
account need as well as academic standing.  

-Support school and community activities such as our 

Homecoming and Graduation as well as Old Settlers and Victorian 
Christmas.  

-Operate the Academy Building We run the Museum and 

One-Room School, including providing school days field trips for 
Mooresville students. 

JOIN US: We appreciate help with any of the above. Contact the Alumni Association through our Facebook page 
(www.Facebook.com/MooresvilleAlumni) or email (alumni@MooresvilleSchools.org).  We’d love to see you at any of 
the following:  

April 20 – MHS Alumni Banquet    Aug. 1-4 – Old Settlers Fair 
Sept. 27 – MHS Homecoming    Dec. 7 – Victorian Christmas 
 

SUPPORT US: Tax-deductible donations may be made to the Mooresville HS Alumni Scholarship Fund (given to a 
graduating MHS senior who is the descendant of an alumnus) or Mooresville Alumni General Fund (supporting alumni 
activities and historic preservation) through the Community Foundation of Morgan County, 56 N. Main St., Martinsville, 
IN 46151, or https://cfmconline.org/.   

VISIT US: You can call or visit the Mooresville Schools Education Center (11 W. Carlisle St., Mooresville – open 8a.m.–

4p.m. school days) to see some of our alumni displays, purchase alumni items, or view yearbook archives. Watch our 
Facebook page for Academy Museum events. 
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